A Message from the President June 2015

Dear Members of APSN,
Congratulations to Peter Kerr and his team of editors on APSN’s journal Nephrology achieving a 2014 Impact Factor of 2.083.  The ranking of Nephrology amongst urology and nephrology journals has increased to 30/76, and to 15/36 amongst nephrology journals.  Thanks are due also to all the reviewers and authors of the journal.
 Achieving an Impact Factor of over 2 for the first time is a triumph for Nephrology.
 Well done to everyone involved!

Yours sincerely

David Harris
President, APSN 2013-2016
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